City of Bellevue

ARTS Bellevue Arts Commission

program
“va i 2l

:lllllll_l

gEENNNE
||lllll .
rlllll:~

W oamm— i e

Ezra Dickinson performs his Slow Walk in Compass Plaza for September’s Art Walk.
Two hours passed and he had made it about ten feet over that time. October 7th
from 11:30 to 1:30 PM is the final Art Walk of the year with artists scattered along
the Pedestrian Corridor and at Bellevue City Hall.
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Tuesday, October 4, 2016 Bellevue Arts Commission
Meeting: 4:30 p.m.
Bellevue City Hall, 1E-109 Commission Staff Contact: 425.452.4105

1. CALL TO ORDER 4:30
Chair Manfredi will call the meeting to order.

2. APPROVAL OF AGENDA AND MINUTES 4:30-4:35
A. Chair Manfredi will ask for approval of the agenda.
B. Chair Manfredi will ask for approval of the September 2016 regular meeting minutes.

3. ORAL COMMUNICATIONS 4:35-4:40
Chair Manfredi will entertain oral communications limited to three minutes per
person or five minutes if representing the official position of a recognized community
organization for other than main agenda items and public hearing subject. A
maximum of three people are permitted to speak to each side of any one topic.

4, ACTION ITEMS AND DISCUSSION ITEMS

A. Grand Connection Art and Cultural Element Workshop 4:40-5:40
B. Public Art Donation: Danielle Foushee, “Delight in Green” 5:40 - 5:50
C. Public Art Relocation: “Wild in the City” 5:50-6:00
5. COMMISSION QUICK BUSINESS 6:00 — 6:05
6. REPORTS 6:05-6:10

A. Commissioners’ Committee and Lead Reports
B. Project Updates from Staff

7. CORRESPONDENCE, INFORMATION 6:10-6:15
A. Written correspondence (if any)
B. Information
1. Future agenda items
2. Committees

8. ADJOURNMENT 6:15
Chair Manfredi will adjourn the meeting.

Wheelchair accessible. American Sign Language (ASL) interpretation is available upon request, and large
print agendas available upon request. Please contact the Arts Program at least two days in advance
jheim@bellevuewa.gov = 425-452-4105 (Voice) = Please dial 711 for assistance for the hearing impaired.




uawdojanag Allunwwon
- — — — 2 pue Buiuue|d Jo uswuedaq



BELLEVUE ARTS COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING
MINUTES

September 6, 2016 Bellevue City Hall
4:30 p.m. Room 1E -109

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT: Commissioners, Jackson, Lau Hui, Lewis, Madan,
Malkin, Wolfteich

COMMISSIONERS ABSENT: Chair Manfredi

STAFF PRESENT: Joshua Heim, Scott MacDonald, Department of Planning
and Community Development

OTHERS PRESENT: Kurt Kiefer, Barbara Luecke, Sound Transit; Celeste
Cooning, 112th Avenue SE co
rridor artist; Louie Gong, 120th/Spring District station artist

RECORDING SECRETARY: Gerry Lindsay

l. CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order at 6:33 p.m. by Commissioner Malkin who presided. All
Commissioners were present with the exception of Commissioner Madan, who arrived at 4:36
p.m.; Commissioner Wolfteich, who arrived at 4:37 p.m.; and Chair Manfredi, who was
excused.

2. APPROVAL OF AGENDA AND MINUTES
A. Approval of Agenda

Motion to approve the agenda was made by Commissioner Jackson. Second was by
Commissioner Lewis and the motion carried unanimously.

B. Approval of Minutes

Commissioner Lewis noted that she had not been present for the meeting and should be shown
as such in the minutes.

Commissioner Jackson called attention to the fifth paragraph on page 5 and noted that her
statement “...the request from the Lake Washington Symphony for $10,000 covers far more
than a single concert in Bellevue...” was made while thinking of venue costs. Lake
Washington Symphony Orchestra has personnel costs. She proposed simply striking the
paragraph and there was agreement to do so.

Motion to approve the August 16, 2016, minutes as amended was made by
Commissioner Jackson. Second was by Commissioner Madan and the motion carried
without dissent; Commissioners Hui and Lewis abstained from voting.

3. ORAL COMMUNICATIONS — None
4. ACTION ITEMS AND DISCUSSION ITEMS
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A. Sound Transit Public Art Update

Sound Transit project manager Kurt Kiefer shared with the Commission a map indicating
Sound Transit’s current light rail that runs from SeaTac airport to the University of
Washington, the Northgate section that is under construction, and the planned East Link
project. He noted that by the time East Link is completed, four additional stations will have
been built for the line leading up to Lynnwood. A link to Federal Way is also being planned.

The East Link line will run from Redmond’s transit/technology station to the Overlake Village
station, then to the 130th station in Bellevue’s arts district, then on to the 120th station in the
Spring District, the Wilburton station by the hospital, the Downtown station adjacent to City
Hall, the East Main station on 112th Avenue SE, the South Bellevue station at the South
Bellevue park and ride, then on to downtown Mercer Island and over the floating bridge to the
Judkins Park station and the International District station in Seattle.

Mr. Kiefer noted that as the train goes from the South Bellevue station to the East Main
station, it will run along the edge of Mercer Slough and along the east side of 112th Avenue
SE before crossing over and running along 108th Avenue SE. Artist Celeste Cooning was
selected to focus on the fence along the 112th Avenue SE corridor that will separate
pedestrians and bicycles from the rail leading to the South Main station. The fence will be
designed to largely disappear into the landscape, but the segment is long enough to develop a
work of art.

Ms. Cooning shared with the Commissioners photos of some of her works. She said she is
noted for her handcut paper installations but in the permanent realm continues to focus on
ephemeral nature designs that make softer and more human connections with spaces. She said
her works often capitalize on a sense of grandeur and play light and shadow against each other
and incorporate texture, movement and rhythm. She said her works can be translated to
multiple materials.

Ms. Cooning introduced the concept of hunt and gather for the 112th Avenue SE corridor
project. She said given that the rail plans are at the 90 percent stage, her job is to zoom out,
look at the bigger picture, and bring it all back to something special. It is the human condition
that links the past, the present and the future, and hunting and gathering was the first
successful system humans invented for themselves. She said her process is to develop a
language and then to build a structure in which the language can exist. Source materials and
patterns were shown to the Commissioners that evoked the current history of the East Main
area and its mid-Century modern architecture. Her patterns used simple geometry to explore
organic forms in overlapping patterns. Stripes were used to create a bridge through the
cadence of the vertical bars in the fence line, making the fence part of the visual language.

Ms. Cooning said there are two elements to the station. One is the gate that closes off some
less-than-beautiful functional utility elements on 112th Avenue SE. She shared with the
Commission a mockup of what the gate could potentially look like by building off of the
visual language. The other element is the fence along which the artistic elements will be
spaced and grouped.

Commissioner Malkin asked how the proposed work would be kept looking clean over time.
Mr. Kiefer said Sound Transit has a maintenance. Throughout the design process, a sharp eye
is kept on what the maintenance needs of the work will be.

Ms. Luecke informed the Commissioners that there a single contract package will cover the
segment from 1-90 through South Bellevue along 112th Avenue SE. A notice to proceed is



about to be issued for the contract, which includes the South Bellevue parking garage and the
elevated station at Mercer Slough.

Turning to the 120th/Spring District station, Mr. Kiefer noted that the light rail line crosses
over 1-405 to connect with the elevated Wilburton station before continuing north and making
a turn to the east and the Spring District station. The station is unique in that it offers an
excellent opportunity for two-dimensional artwork. He said Louie Gong was selected to be the
artist for the station.

Mr. Gong said the station represents his first large public art project and said he was grateful
for the opportunity. He said he is a member of the Nooksack tribe and practices Coast Salish
art. He said his art is a reflection of who he is as a person, not an effort to make people feel
good about the stereotypes they hold. Pictures of some of his work were shared with the
Commissioners.

Mr. Gong said after a number of conversations with Mr. Kiefer and others on the project, he
chose an approach influenced by the traditional story of everyone coming together to lift up
the sky. He shared some preliminary ideas for how to use art to engage people and create
opportunities for people to have fun with the art.

Mr. Kiefer explained that the station was one of the last to be designed. He said when Mr.
Gong was hired, the architects were convinced to let him not only create artwork but decide
what the artwork would be against. Accordingly the architects did not create a design for the
tile surface for the walls. While it is still early in the process, Mr. Gong is focusing attention
on the general look and feel. More details will follow in time, but his work will be focused on
the trench wall, which is 380 feet long and which is where the people will be.

Commissioner Jackson said from a historical perspective she would like to see patterns used
that are associated with local and Northwest native tribes. Mr. Gong said the patterns he uses
are familiar to everyone, though they can probably be traced back to the origin of the Indian
sweater in the Southwest. He said his intent was to create art that will show cohesion with the
rest of the design, possibly telling a story along the length of the work. He said there very
little representation of Coast Salish art, particularly contemporary Coast Salish art, and the
station offers a great opportunity to help tell the story of the land beneath the Spring District
while championing the notion of everyone coming together to build a sustainable future for
all. The color pallet will be kept simple, with some splashes of color connecting to the larger
pieces.

Mr. Kiefer provided the Commissioners with an update regarding the Ball-Nogues artwork
being developed for the portal wall of the Downtown station.

Ball-Nogues is proposing a form that continues to be influenced by glacier shapes and
movements. The work will take advantage of the cut section of structural aluminum
extrusions and use it to form patterns, with glass in the holes. The colors are yet to be
determined. What the artists are working through currently is understanding what is possible
structurally for the complicated piece. They have worked through some large feasibility
questions and are reasonably confident in moving ahead.

Commissioner Lewis asked if there will be lighting associated with the work. Mr. Kiefer said
there is lighting in the substantial canopy over the west entrance. There are no good
opportunities for lighting the work from east to west, but there are great opportunities from
west to east.

Answering a question asked by Mr. Heim, Ms. Luecke noted that Ball-Nogues are not big
colorists. They work a lot in stainless metal forms. Mr. Kiefer added that their pallet tends to
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be silver to muted metallic colors. For the station itself, the architects have designed a
relatively colorful environment.

B. 2016 “How Can We Help” Meeting Planning

Commissioner Jackson noted that the meeting has not been intended to be tied to the
application process of the grants, rather it has a more global view. Mr. MacDonald agreed that
the focus is on how the city can better assist or facilitate arts groups and artists. The meeting
has not been held for the last two years. Since then, different outreach efforts have been
launched and the pool from which is draw has been broadened.

Commissioner Madan asked what the outcome was from the most recent artists meeting. Mr.
MacDonald said it generated a series of notes and ideas, though not all of them were put into
action. The tone of the meetings has been on how the city can help in terms of fostering and
facilitating collaborations.

Commissioner Malkin asked if there are resources to support the groups when they do ask for
additional help, such as facilities. Mr. MacDonald said it would be valuable to catalog such
requests. Groups have also called for things like a communal calendar of arts events, and help
with things like accounting and advertising events. Additionally, some groups have additional
space while other groups do not. By getting the various groups to collaborate, many of the
issues can be addressed, and in the past it has been mentioned that the Commission could
function as a facilitator.

Commissioner Jackson commented that five years ago the Commission did not have at its
disposal as many outreach tools, including the website and the art walk map. it is still
important to garner public input, it may not be necessary to conduct a big meeting to do so. It
could be more effective to encourage individual artists to attend Commission meetings to
share their comments and observations. Commissioner Lewis pointed out that the idea is to
encourage an interchange among the groups, which could only happen if they are all in one
place at the same time.

Mr. MacDonald said the open house format utilized by the Downtown Livability Initiative
involved having different stakeholders, interest groups and the public interact in a facilitated
discussion. Everyone was able to share their goals and to hear directly from the community.
The open house format could be used with arts groups as well. Another option would be to
conduct an open forum as part of a formal Arts Commission meeting.

Mr. Heim shared that during his tenure in Redmond opportunities were capitalized on as part
of planning exercises. The events had non-traditional formats and were very well attended.
Mr. MacDonald suggested that tying an artists meeting to a planning effort makes a lot of
sense because there is a specific goal.

Commissioner Malkin commented that the Commission has for many years been giving out
grants, but it has received little feedback with regard to how well the Commission is doing
relative to furthering programs. Feedback and lessons learned would be very helpful. He said
he liked the idea of engaging in a visioning process.

Commissioner Jackson said she was reticent to reopen the visioning process that was
undertaken as part of updating the Cultural Compass. However, it could be continued by
moving forward with the strategies phase and inviting arts groups to help brainstorm specific
strategies that look out ten years. Of course the process could simply highlight issues that are
already known, such as rising rents in the Spring District and the general lack of venues,



which the city can really do nothing about. If that is what the groups will focus on, there will
be little value in engaging in the process.

Commissioner Malkin suggested the outcome could be profitable if the Commission were to
drive the agenda as a networking opportunity aimed at making connections and identifying
synergies. By bringing the groups together, the Commission could foster connections, and that
would be of value.

Commissioner Jackson commented that collaborations, particularly where the performing arts
are concerned, takes a long time. Collaborations should be encouraged but will also need to be
nourished. Mr. MacDonald agreed but noted that it all begins with communication. He voiced
support for tying the effort to developing strategies for the Cultural Compass. Commissioner
Malkin agreed that would be a good place to start.

Mr. Heim said he was hearing from the Commissioners no urgency to quickly pull together
such a meeting. He said he would put the issue on hold at least until the budget is approved.

5. COMMISSION QUICK BUSINESS - None

6. REPORTS
A Commissioner’s Committee and Lead Reports

Mr. Heim noted that Bellevue has been rated in the top ten underrated cities for art lovers.
B. Project Updates from Staff

Mr. Heim reported that a potential location at the Botanical Gardens has been found for Night
Bloom. He also noted that mini City Hall in Crossroads is set to be painted on September 19,
after which a gallery rail will be installed, ushering in options for changing out artworks
easily.

Mr. Heim said the report analyzing the funding needs of the arts will be wrapped into the
budget rollout of the Council budget at the end of September. A second study session will not
be needed to address the report. He also noted that a number of things will be happening in
September, including release of the Bellevue Arts Museum final report and plan for going
forward, and a fundraising update for the Tateuchi Center. Accordingly, the City Manager has
decided the time is not right to engage with the City Council around the Cultural Compass
vision.

Mr. MacDonald reported that Artspace, which focuses on non-profit artist housing, has a wait
list that includes 1000 persons for their facilities in Seattle. It is clear there is a demand for
affordable artist housing in the region. Artspace first looks at the feasibility of projects in
communities and once they determine a project is feasible it moves on with development,
which typically takes three to five years. They then manage the projects to ensure the
buildings remain affordable. He said the city’s planning department is looking at hiring the
organization to do an initial feasibility study Representatives of the organization are
tentatively slated to visit Bellevue the first week of November to conduct site visits and
meeting with stakeholders, including members of the Arts Commission, adjacent property
owners, developers, heads of foundations, community members and local and regional artists.

Commissioner Madan asked what kind of support the city would need to extend to the group.
Mr. MacDonald said the organization typically likes to develop properties that are owned by
cities and gifted to the organization.
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1. CORRESPONDENCE, INFORMATION
A. Written Correspondence — As Noted
B. Information
I. Future Agenda Items — As Noted
ii. Committees — As Noted
8. ADJOURNMENT

Commissioner Malkin adjourned the meeting at 6:34 p.m.
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Tuesday, October 4, 2016 Bellevue Arts Commission
Meeting: 4:30 pm Action and Discussion

Grand Connection Arts and Culture Visioning Workshop

At today’s meeting the artist team from SuttonBeresCuller — John Sutton, Ben Beres, and Zac Culler — will
provide a brief update on the art and cultural planning for the Grand Connection project and lead the
Commission in a visioning workshop. The vision workshop is designed to father information about the
strengths of the art and cultural opportunities along the Grand Connection route and the needs. This
information will be incorporated into the Arts and Cultural Element for the Grand Connection which will
provide the vision and strategic direction of future art and cultural investments. More information about the
artists can be found on their website:

http://suttonberesculler.com/




Tuesday, October 4, 2016 Bellevue Arts Commission
Meeting: 4:30 pm Action and Discussion

Art Donation: Delight in Green by Danielle Foushee

In December of 2015 the Bellwether Artwork Jury selected a proposal from Danielle Foushee for an artwork,
not yet made, called Delight in Green. Acceptance of her proposal included materials, fabrication costs and an
honorarium. The artwork was installed for the exhibition in July on a light pole on Bellevue Way between NE
4t and NE 6™ Streets. At today’s meeting, City staff will bring a recommendation for the Commission’s
endorsement.

ACTION: To accept the donation of the artwork “Delight in Green” by Danielle Foushee as presented.

BACKGROUND
Danielle Foushee has requested to donate her artwork to the Public Art Collection following the close of this
year’s Bellwether Exhibition and Art Walk.

The piece has been given approval if accessioned, to either remain on the existing pole from some period of
time or move to a new location. The piece is constructed as to allow siting on multiple dimensions of poles as
long as new mounting brackets are fabricated. The artist, formerly a resident of Mill Creek, has accepted a
position as Assistant Professor, teaching Visual Communication Design at Arizona State University in Phoenix.
As the Public Art Program has already paid for materials and fabrication of the metal and acrylic components,
the artist hopes for the piece to live on in Bellevue. The artist is not seeking remuneration for accession.

RECOMMENDATION
Staff recommends to accept the artwork donation as described below.

ARTWORK DESCRIPTION

:i = SRR i T
Delight in Green by Danielle Foushee, Dimensions: 10’ in diameter by 3’ in height



The artwork is comprised of blue and yellow acrylic discs supported by grey powder coated metal frame. On
sunny days, passerby can experience light pass through the blue and the yellow panels to form a vibrant
display. Depending on the vantage point, the different color panels overlap and provide bright green color.
The artwork is very well made.

Danielle Foushee writes of her work in general:
I make three-dimensional public art with the intent to cultivate a sense of place for the residents
and visitors who encounter it. My mission is to bring magic and enchantment to people’s
everyday lives. | use color, light and shadow, transparency, and movement to communicate
values such as play, lightness, and transformation. Visitors are invited to approach my work
with a playful mindset. One of my favorite authors — Diane Ackerman — writes: “In moments of
deep play, we can lay aside our sense of self, shed time’s continuum, ignore pain, and sit quietly
in the absolute present, watching the world’s ordinary miracles.”

Our surroundings are full of important art that often goes unnoticed, even as it hugely affects
our personal experiences of time and place. As another part of my research practice, I've
embarked on a long term series of road trips to survey and explore — in person — outdoor and
public art throughout the United States. So far, I've traveled about 12,000-miles, visiting small
towns and big cities across several Western states — including Washington, Idaho, Montana,
Utah, California, Arizona, and New Mexico. Because I’m able to travel long distances and visit
many places in succession, my observations are concentrated and potent. I've compared the
ways in which communities approach their relationships to land and art, and I’'ve developed a
number of questions | believe are critical to a broader understanding and to the success of these
programs.

LOCATION

The current location is on Bellevue Way between NE 6™ and NE 4t Streets. It is located on a light pole on the
west side of the street. It can stay in its current location for some period of time but it may not be permanent.
The artwork allows for easy fabrication of new mounting brackets in order to fit any pole in the city.

MAINTENANCE

Because the panels are flat, the artwork will require periodic cleaning as small amounts of dirt can slowly build
up on the panels. In its current site along Bellevue Way and across from the Lincoln Center Expansion
construction site, a minor and barely visible amount of dust has accrued over the last three months since
installation. At another site with less construction activity it is assumed that annual cleaning would be
sufficient.

ABOUT THE ARTIST

From her website www.daniellefoushee.com:
Danielle Foushée is an artist/designer and Assistant Professor of Visual Communication Design
at Arizona State University. She received her first MFA in Design at Cranbrook, and recently
completed another MFA in Visual Studies at Pacific Northwest College of Art.



Danielle’s current work involves public art, placemaking, and biophilia. Public projects include
commissions from Storefronts Seattle at Amazon HQ, Seattle City Parks, and the City of
Bellevue, Washington. Before moving to Phoenix, she served nearly a million citizens as an
appointed member of the Snohomish County Arts Commission in Washington State, advising on
public art projects, developing programming, building partnerships, and advocating for
community participation in the arts. Ms. Foushée recently undertook a yearlong, 12,000 mile
road trip — to survey and experience firsthand — public/outdoor art throughout the western
United States. Visit her field notes at mowart.tumblr.com.



Tuesday, October 4, 2016 Bellevue Arts Commission
Meeting: 4:30 pm Action and Discussion

Art Relocation: Wild in the City

Wild in the City is an artwork by Norm Taylor that was located in the West Bellevue and removed in 2014 to
accommodate the future Sound Transit Light Rail alignment. The work has been in storage as a suitable site
adjacent to the original location has not been found. This proposal relocates the piece to Robinwood Park in
the Lake Hills neighborhood. neighborhood along.

ACTION: To endorse the relocation of the artwork “Wild in the City” by Norm Taylor as presented.

BACKGROUND

Wild in the City is a multi component sculpture by Norm Taylor. It was commissioned jointly by the City and
Spieker Properties in 2007 and located at the entrance to Bellefield Office Park 112*" Avenue SE and SE 15t
Street. The work contemplates adventure in the relationship between mother and child. The composition
includes three bronze figures of a mother, child and goose permanently attached to large stones as well as
incidental large stones placed throughout the composition and a path made out of large, flatter stones to
invite people to walk from the sidewalk to and around the three bronze artworks.

In 2014, the City was notified that artwork would need to be moved to accommodate a relocated vault
as result of the Sound Transit East Link alignment. The Utilities Department removed the artwork and the Arts
Program placed the piece in storage. Two new sites were considered near to the original site. One was inside
the office park in front of the Courthouse, and the other is on 112t SE, a little south of SE 8. The Courthouse
site is on peat and anything going in would have to be either secured with piles or floated on geo-foam at
considerable expense. One stone alone was seven tons. The 112t site is within a critical habitat area and
would require extensive permitting to accommodate the work. In addition, 112% site sees little pedestrian
foot traffic; the piece would primarly be experienced by motorists.

In 2016, staff worked with the Parks Department to recommend alternative sites using these criteria:

e  Existing pedestrian traffic.

e Accessible to the public and inviting, particularly to families given the nature of the work.

e Similar environment to the Bellefield site for which the piece was originally commissioned (wetland).
e Artwork scale is appropriate to the site (i.e., does not “get lost” or “overwhelm” the site).

e Minimal site disturbance and preparation to received the artworks.

This last criteria is important. While the Utilities Department will provide the funds to relocate the site on
similar soil conditions, the Arts Program will have to pay for any site engineering if soil conditions are
different. If the site is endorsed, the next step is to conduct a geo-engineering study of the area to designate
the precise location of the artwork.

RECOMMENDATION
Staff recommends to relocate the artwork to Robinswood Park



Wild in the City at the original
location at the entrance to
Bellefield Office Park 112t
Avenue SE and SE 15 Street.

The proposed location is marked
by a yello circle and between
Robinswood House and the
Robinswood Pond and along the
path that circles the pond.

Close up of the proposed site.
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Tuesday, October 4, 2016 Bellevue Arts Commission

PROJECT UPDATES

DOWNTOWN ART WALK

Meydenbauer Bay Waterfront Expansion
No updates to report.

Bellwether 2016: Confluence

Update, October 4, 2016: Mark your calendars for the next Art Walk on Friday, October 7t from
11:30am — 1:30pm. The exhibition comes to a close on October 9. Removal of the artworks will begin
on October 10,

Grand Connection
No updates to report.

PUBLIC ART

Night Blooming Donation
N

Portable Art Collection
Update, September 6, 2016: Two new artworks by Junko Yamamoto should be on display as of
October 1.

Lattawood Park
No updates to report.

Lake Hills/PSE Poles
No updates to report.

East Link Public Art
No updates to report.

South Bellevue Station
No updates to report.

Downtown Station
No updates to report.



Wilburton Station
No updates to report.

120" /Spring District Station
No updates to report.

130t St. Station
No updates to report.

Public Art Maintenance

Relocation of Wild in the City
Update, October 4, 2016: An update on the relocation will be provided at today’s meeting.

Repairs for Temple of the Stones
Completed.

OTHER PROJECTS AND PROGRAMS

Cultural Compass
No updates to report.

Storefronts Bellevue
No updates to report.

Funding, 2017
Update, October 4, 2016: Council approved the funding guidelines for 2017 at their September 19t
meeting.
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COMMITTEE DESCRIPTIONS AND SUGGESTED ASSIGNMENTS

Below are suggested committee assignments for 2016. If you have any questions or would like

to swap an assignment, please discuss with Chair Paul Manfredi.

2016 Suggested Assignments

Allocations
Allocations
Allocations

Annual Meeting

Bel Red Arts District
Bel Red Arts District

Bellwether Sculpture Exhibit 2016
Bellwether Sculpture Exhibit 2016
Bellwether Sculpture Exhibit 2016
Bellwether Sculpture Exhibit 2016

Cultural Compass Update
Cultural Compass Update

East Link Public Art 120" Spring District Station
East Link Public Art Bel Red Station

East Link Public Art Downtown

East Link Public Art Downtown

East Link Public Art Wilburton Station

East Link Public Art South Bellevue

EastLink Public Art Main Street

Executive Committee
Executive Committee

Meydenbauer Bay Beach Park Phase 1

Neighborhood Public Art Project Leads Lattawood Park
Neighborhood Public Art Project Lake Hills Cell Towers

Tateuchi Center Collaboration
Tateuchi Center Collaboration

Portable Art Committee

Commissioners
Paul Manfredi, lead

Maria Lau Hui
Carl Wolfteich

Paul Manfredi, lead

Carl Wolfteich
Paul Manfredi, chair

Philip Malkin, chair
Becky Lewis

Carl Wolfteich
Maria Lau Hui

All commissioners
Trudi Jackson, lead

Vikram Madan, lead
Becky Lewis, lead
Philip Malkin, co-lead
Trudi Jackson, co-lead
Paul Manfredi, lead
Maria Lau Hui, lead
Carl Wolfteich, lead

Paul Manfredi, chair
Philip Malkin

Vikram Madan, lead

Philip Malkin, lead
Becky Lewis, lead

All commissioners.
Trudi Jackson, lead

TBD



